
PARAGON ENGINEERING, INC. 
ENGINEERS, PLANNERS, ARCHITECTS 

May 3, 1983 

Bob Rewinkle 
2835 Grand Falls Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Bob: 

The temporary ditch constructed South of Falls III, crosses over the 
sewer outfall line. 

To prevent any damage to the sewerline, we are recommending you install 
a temporary pipe, twenty feet each side of the sewer. 

If you have any questeions, please feel free to call. 

Sincerely, 

Tim J. Patty 

TJP: emb 
cc: Central Grand Valley Sanitation Districtt.  

Ralph Steery, City of Grand Junction 

2784 Crossroads Blvd., Suite 104 	 Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 
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